Please join us on October 27 in NYC for a cocktail reception with our alumni and friends!
Colleagues & spouses are welcome.

Please RSVP to PhysicianResources@upmc.edu

ALUMNI AND FRIENDS
COCKITA|l RECEPTION

Please Join Western Psychiatric Institute and Clinic of UPMC and the
University of Pittsburgh Department of Psychiatry in New York.

WHEN i RSVP
Thursday, October 27, 2016 i Ifyou plan to attend, please reply 1o
7:30 1o 9:30 p.m. i PhysicianResources@upme.cdu by October 20, 2016

with the number of attendees.

WHERE

New York Hilton Midtown i HOSTED BY

Concourse G, below lobby level Kenneth C. Nash, MD

1335 Avenue of the Americas Chief of Clinical Services, Vice Chair for Clinseal Affrurs

New York, NY

Western Psychiatric Institute and Clinic
of UPMC

Affiliared with the University of Piusburgh School of Medicine,
UPMC is ranked among the nation’s best hospitals by ULS. News & Waorld Report.
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